
July 8, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Cibacuyo Agueybana 

22253 NYS Rt. 411 

LaFargeville, NY 13656 

 

Dear Mr. Agueybana: 

 

Thank you for your letter of June 20, 1996 to Chairman Tunheim.  He has asked me to respond to 

you. 

 

The Review Board does not have the personnel to research specific requests regarding particular 

records.  The President John F. Kennedy Assassination Records Collection is housed at the National 

Archives in College Park, Maryland.  Your questions are more properly addressed to their staff.  

For your information, I have enclosed a brochure on the Collection. 

 

Again, thank you for your interest in the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications 

 

enclosure 


